
 

 

December 14, 2019 Meeting Minutes:  

 President Max Kearns called the meeting to order. There were 10 members present. The President read 

the minutes of the November 12, 2019 minutes. The minutes were adopted with one minor correction 

to the November reported balance. 

Treasurer's Report: The current bank balance is $3671.93  

Old Business:  

VP Tim Martin reports the Sheriff’s Department is short seven deputies and will be unable to participate 

in Skywarn training at this time. Tim will continue to stay in touch with the Department and monitor any 

changes in personnel. 

Butch and Max presented Richmond County Foster Children’s Fund (Theresa Smith) with a check for 

$200 that will be used for their Christmas Party from RCARC. 

 New Business:  

Michael (WB4WDE) reported a new repeater in Anson county (NE) W4USH, 147.315 with a tone of 74.4. 

Very weak coverage to the southeast into our area. 

Butch proposed modifying our RC-210 repeater controller to do additional functions, i.e. Weather Alerts, 

etc.  Our Radio Officer, Mark (N4MWD) to be consulted.   

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned.  

Max Kearns/ Secretary / Treasurer 


